
Geography - Phase Two Bridging Work 2021 -

Read this... Watch this... Listen to this... Try this...

North Norfolk Coast Shoreline
Management Plan DME -
https://vandyke.beds.sch.uk/wp-con
tent/uploads/2020/06/Task-4-Geofil
e-537-North-Norfolk-coast-SMP.pdf

Population 10 billion: the coming
demographic crisis and how to
survive it  by Danny Dorling. Dorling
is able to show us the key issues that
we face in the coming decades: how
we deal with the scarcity of resources:
how our cities will grow and become
more female. This book is the tool kit
to prepare for the future to help us
ask the right questions.

Geography: Ideas in Profile by Danny
Dorling and Carl Lee. The biggest
issues in Geography today- from
globalisation to equality, from
sustainability to population growth,
from climate change to changing
technology- and the complex
interactions between them all.

Unreported World (Hurricane Hell) *
https://www.channel4.com/programmes
/unreported-world/on-demand/69224-0
07

Inconceivable Truth (2006)- Fantastic
climate change documentaries by Al Gore
(Former US president)

The Impossible (2012)- Movie based on
real life events of the 2004 Boxing Day
tsunami which killed 200,000 people.

The Boy who harnessed the wind- About
water shortage in Malawi and a boy who
makes a windmill to pump.

Disaster Risk Reduction by the Royal
Geographical Society*
https://www.rgs.org/geography/online-lec
tures/disaster-risk-reduction/

Natural Disasters Podcast- available on
spotify

Costing the Earth- There are some great
podcasts here to pick from on a wide
variety of geographical issues. Such as
climate change, carbon, urban greening
and deforestation.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b00
6r4wn/episodes/player

Climate Change: The Science (4
weeks, 3hr per week)
https://www.futurelearn.com/cours
es/climate-change-the-science
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